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NASIG News

NASIG 2025 Annual  

Conference Announcement 

 

The NASIG Board is excited to announce that the 2025 

annual conference will be held virtually! While we value 

the transformative potential of in-person events, and 

look forward to future opportunities for the NASIG 

community to come together in shared physical spaces, 

we are mindful of the financial and environmental 

impacts associated with holding an in-person 

conference every year. 

 

Many NASIG members have shared their concerns over 

decreasing professional development funding, and we 

realize that many practitioners in the library world are 

going through system migrations, staff shortages, and 

other post-pandemic related disruptions. After taking 

these and other factors into consideration, the Board 

has determined that a 2025 virtual conference aligns 

best with the NASIG community’s interests, while also 

upholding NASIG’s commitment to sustainability and 

stewardship. 

 

We are dedicated to making 2025’s virtual conference 

an event that will provide ample opportunities for 

knowledge sharing, networking, and both professional 

and organizational growth.  

 

We have a brief FAQ now available on the NASIG 

website, which can be found here.  More information 

about the NASIG 2025 annual conference will be posted 

over the course of the year.  While we plan on sharing 

key announcements with membership over email, 

please check back to the FAQ for occasional updates. 

 

You still have time to register for this year’s in-person 

conference at the Spokane Davenport Grand in 

beautiful Spokane, WA June 3-7th. Early registration 

rates and hotel conference rates are valid through May 

3rd. The conference includes several workshops such as 

introduction to serials cataloging in addition to 

numerous sessions. 

 

We invite you to seize this unique opportunity to 

engage with peers, leaders, and innovators face-to-face. 

It’s a chance to create lasting memories, forge new 

partnerships, and experience the irreplaceable energy 

of live interactions. 

https://nasig.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=Ylm9CIFPFcob4l4xlYgzapWXaiiOHQCUuGUbuAQM3PcdkON1zJ7glFpIHNzB21mS6Ne50Sjjp9SW1pwyVqcI6VnRTZH%2fvB%2bJ1TSrRh%2bAAG0%3d
https://nasig.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=2GQzWy1esN33TtSSe%2bg7cqvXYhJvcm%2focKpDYXHfcUvXEIW42Rq%2brz15QSKqH38pYEzKjKk2OfHxqiocsGIcZjirIRM1WwdRhcpO3U97PoY%3d
https://nasig.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=8twWRCty3t5NGfCRV36cJUKljuB9lM0VyB92RWS4HnweK2NTP2TRhssVLr3FGyZUyZLKZop%2fxQUzIVaqjmhaEgLkiGemE7aV%2bHpgytmDnHU%3d

